
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS29968 / H0028

The proposed legislation creates the Idaho Allied Health Professionals Board by combining the physical
therapy licensure board, dietetic licensure board, occupational therapy licensure board, board of athletic
trainers, and respiratory therapy licensure board into a single board to regulate physical therapists, dieticians,
occupational therapists, athletic trainers, polysomnographers, and respiratory therapists. This legislation will
facilitate efficient licensing and oversight from the Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no impact on the states General fund or any federal fund. It is anticipated
this legislation will reduce the Idaho Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses dedicated fund
expenditures. Combining boards will result in fewer total board meetings, fewer board members, and therefore
lower expenses.

Contact:
Representative Marco Adam Erickson
(208) 332-1000
Tim Frost
Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses
(208) 577-2491

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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